
WEEKLY
 AutumnTerm - Wb 11th November 24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdle

What a busy week!  

It was lovely to see so many children in their Beaver, Cub, Scout, Rainbow, Brownie and Guide uniforms on Monday as
the whole school observed a minute of silence during our Year 5 remembrance service. 

Today is Children in Need Day and we have been thinking about the importance of helping others. Thank you to
everyone who has generously donated, we have raised over £150 so far...however if you still wish to donate this can be
done via ParentPay.

We are super proud of all our sporting achievements this week - We are the CHAMPIONS of the RIBBLE VALLEY KIDS'
CUP!

We are looking forward to Burnley's Gotta Dance on Thursday and can't wait to see our Year 5 pupils dancing on the
stage.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Mrs Porter DIARY DATES 

Tues 19th November - Oak Class Granparents’ Stay & Play
Weds 20th - Parents Evening 2 - Year 2/3/4
Mon 25th Nov - League A Football 4.00pm
Thurs 28th Nov - Tiny’s 1st birthday
Fri 29th Nov - Barrow Buddies Christmas Cards
Mon 2nd Dec - Advent Worship led by Year 3
Thurs 5th Dec - Stay & Play for pre-reception children
Fri 6th Dec - Non uniform Day Ks1 chocolate donations, Ks2 bottle donations
Tues 10th Dec - EYFS Panto trip
Thurs 12th Dec - KS2 Chitty Chitty Bang Bang & KS1 Panto 
Fri 13th Dec - Santa Dash
Mon 16h Dec - FOBS Breakfast with Santa
Weds 18th Dec - Christmas lunch & Nativity 2pm & 5pm
Thurs 19th Dec Tues 17th Dec - Ks2 Carol Service 2pm & 5pm 
Fri 20th Dec - Christingle Service 9am 
Fri 20th Dec - Christmas party lunch
Fri 20th Dec - School closes at 1.30pm



Christmas Party Lunch
Friday 20th December

Please book any main meal on ParentPay for the day if
your child would like to join in the celebrations!

Must be booked by Friday 29th November

THIS WEEK
This session is for
Year 1 children to
attend with their
parents (sorry no
younger siblings).

Limited spaces
available... please

contact the office 
to book your place.

This session has been re-arranged

to Tuesday 19th November 

Today our children enjoyed coming to school
wearing spots - any donations for Children in

Need  2024 can be made on ParentPay

Can you help?
If you  have any

empty liquid soap
bottles, please can

you drop them at the
school office

Thank you



Star Awards

Rooted in God's love,everyone growing togetherto bethe best that we can be

THIS WEEK

Headteacher Awards

Congratulations to our American

football team who won their match

As part of Anti bullying week,  the
school celebrated Odd Socks Day

Willow Class hosted our Remembrance service

Millie was the
winner of our
prize draw at

open day

Our football team have won the Kids Cup


